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I have testified before, praising the city council for its work on the Shelter to Housing Continuum
Project. But I am still concerned about parks. Please amend language in 33.296.030 G to remove the
Open Space Zone from consideration as either temporary or permanent homeless shelters EXCEPT
for a declaration of emergency by the City Council due to a catastrophic natural disaster such as an
earthquake. Thank you.
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